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Safeguarding the public health, safety and general welfare, and providing safety to fire fighters and emergency responders 

during emergency operations. 

 

 

CITY OF DENHAM SPRINGS 
Office of Planning & Development 

941 Government Dr. 

Denham Springs, LA 70726 

(225) 667-8326 
 
 

 

APPROVED REVIEWING ENGINEERS 

 

Effective 3/15/2016, City ordinances §22-52 and §94-6 now require commercial and subdivision 

developers to have all civil construction drawings reviewed by an engineer approved by the 

Office of Planning & Development.  The applicant shall submit the drawings directly to the 

approved reviewing engineer.  The reviewing engineer will complete the plan review report and 

invoice the applicant.  Once applicant satisfies the requirements of the reviewing engineer, the 

plan review report will be submitted to the Office of Planning & Development to complete that 

portion of the permitting process. 

 

The following engineers have been approved for the reviewing of civil construction plans: 

Alvin Fairburn & Associates, LLC. 
1289 Del Este Ave. 

Denham Springs, LA 70726 

(225) 665-1515 

(225) 665-1523 (fax) 

Contact: Shawn Hima, shawn@alvinfairburn.com  

 

C. H. Fenstermaker & Associates, LLC. 
445 North Boulevard, Suite 601 

Baton Rouge, LA 70802 

(225) 344-6701, ext. 1522 

(337) 232-3299 (fax) 

www.fenstermaker.com  

Contact: Gordon E. Nelson, gordon@fenstermaker.com  

 

Forte & Tablada, Inc. 
1234 Del Este Ave, Suite 602 

Denham Springs, LA 70726 

(225) 665-1021 

(225) 665-1022 (fax) 

www.forteandtablada.com  

Contact: Chad Bacas, bacasc@forteandtablada.com, or 

Kresten Brown, brownk@forteandtablada.com 
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